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Wisconsin Quality Residency Program 2023 Graduates New Group of
Leaders

On Jan. 10, 12 Wisconsin hospital quality improvement leaders received certificates for completing the 2023 Wisconsin Quality
Residency Program. There are many things to learn when starting a new position as a health care quality leader and this program
provides a comprehensive curriculum of core quality improvement concepts and leadership essentials instructed by experts in the
field.
 
The 12-month program is specifically designed for health care quality leaders new to their role, with limited experience conducting
quality improvement and patient safety initiatives in the hospital setting. Learning module topics included regulatory and
accreditation requirements, basic risk management skills, quality data reporting methods and useful quality improvement methods.
 
The Wisconsin Quality Residency Program, created through a partnership between WHA and the Rural Wisconsin Health
Cooperative (RWHC), is sponsored in part by the Wisconsin Office of Rural Health.
 
Congratulations to our 2023 Wisconsin Quality Residency graduates!
 

Anna Allen, Gundersen St. Joseph’s Hospital
Jena Cornell, Tomah Health
Carrie Easterly, Gundersen Moundview Hospital
Kayla Ficker, Amery Hospital & Clinic
Tawyna Koenig, St. Croix Health
Sara Kress, Tamarack Health-Hayward
Wendy Larson, Lakeview Hospital, MN
Jessica Roundy, Prairie Ridge Health
Jean Ann Schroeder, Edgerton Hospital
Tiffany Sturgal, Tamarack Health-Ashland
Ellen Thompson, Western Wisconsin Health
Brenda Williams, Beloit Health System
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The 2024 Wisconsin Quality Residency Program will begin May 8, 2024, with registration coming in February. Watch The Valued
Voice for details and more information.
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